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It is hoped that we will resume the launch of the scheme later on this year once the situation  
eases.

All staff associated with the scheme are working from home, wherever possible and we are         
following the government’s guidance during this pandemic.

We will issue further information on the £250 million road and rail upgrade for the Chelmsford 
North East Bypass, prior to the bypass planning application scheduled for early next year.

In the meantime, you can go to the website for more information or to see a short film. 

You can visit the website and view the film at: www.essex.gov.uk/chelmsford-north-east-bypass        
or scan the QR code at the top of this document to go straight there.

If you have any enquiries or comments regarding the Bypass or the Station plans please email: 
CNEB@essexhighways.org

Planned Engagement Events Postponed 
Engagement on the Chelmsford North East Bypass scheme was planned for this Spring, however 
because of the continuing Covid-19 situation, we have postponed our engagement and events.


